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Date — 07/06/15
Members of Kilmarnock Harriers.

Helambu Project, Nepal

Dear All, ‘

On behalf of Dr Mike Steven and I, along with our friends in Nepal,
please accept this letter as a thanks for your very kind donation made to our charity.
We have been helping in Helambu since 2009, when our first project was the
construction of a school and boarding accommodation in the village of Gangkharka,
since then we have funded and assisted in many projects throughout the region,
predominately in Education and Health.

We are all well aware of the tragedy that struck Nepal in April, in the aftermath we
have assisted with blankets, tarpaulins, corrugated sheeting, repairs to water supplies,
etc, etc.

Sadly most of our construction works, including our first school were mostly
destroyed. Our aim going forward to work with local organisations in Helambu and
help to rebuild and replenish infrastructure (Health and Education) lost in the recent
earthquake.

Once again many thanks for your kind donation

Yours truly,

A e
! .
Matt

www.helambuproject.org




